From: LICENSING (Cheshire East) 11 August 2020 15:02 Sent: To: Subject: [OFFICIAL] FW: Langley Cricket Club, Cock Hall Lane, Langley, From: **Sent:** 11-Aug-2020 13:55 To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) Subject: Langley Cricket Club, Cock Hall Lane, Langley, To Whom it May Concern, We wanted to write in support of Langley Cricket Club's licence application. As the residents of the , we find the club courteous and informative of anything that is happening at the club. The activities are fairly regular and we are not disturbed by noise at all. We enjoy the sound of the club when we hear cheering or the sound of a ball being hit. The club has gone to great effort to ensure that drivers going to and leaving the club are considerate of residents and our children. The club is a great addition to the village, and one of the reasons why we bought the house near to it. We are fully supportive of them generating an income through limited events and a regular bar to fund the community asset.